
March 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers  

As we prepare to welcome your child into the Wallington County Grammar School 

community, we are filled with excitement for the journey ahead. We take immense pride in 

nurturing not just academic excellence, but also well-rounded individuals who will go on to 

achieve incredible things in their lifetimes.  

We are committed to providing an outstanding education that equips our students with the 

skills, knowledge, and experiences they need to compete with the very best. However, as a 

selective school, our government funding is limited. It is through the ongoing generosity of  

parents that the school is able to maintain and enhance the opportunities available to 

our students.  

For just £1 a day – less than the price of a cup of coffee – you can make an incredible 

difference. A contribution of £35 per month (or whatever you feel able to give) will help us 

continue providing the enriching experiences that set Wallington County Grammar School 

apart.  

Your contribution to the School Fund directly supports:  

● The continuation of over 30 clubs and societies, including Med Prep, Oxbridge Club, 

Girls Active, and Computer Programming Society.  

● The delivery of our unique Politics, Philosophy, and Economics curriculum for 450 

students in Years 8-10.  

● The staffing and running of rugby, cricket, and table tennis teams across all year 

groups.  

● The Extended Project Qualification, enabling Sixth Formers to undertake 

independent research projects.  

● The maintenance of our school’s sporting facilities at Clockhouse and the staffing of 

Saturday sporting fixtures.  

● Coordinate the running of over 30 different after-school clubs and societies including 

the Hutchins Society, Med Prep for aspiring doctors, Oxbridge Club, Girls Active Club, 

and Computer Programming Society.  

● Run rugby and cricket teams in all year groups as well as coach our superb table 

tennis teams. 

● Keep class sizes to 30 or below in all subjects across all year groups.  



We fully understand that not all families are in a position to contribute financially. 

However, if you believe your child may be eligible to receive Free School Meals, we 

encourage you to apply, as this also provides the school with additional government 

funding to support students. If you’re; on a low income, single parent family, currently 

unemployed or in receipt of any benefits, you may be eligible. Please complete an 

application form, here; 

https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims-greenshawlearningtrust  

How to Contribute to the School Fund  

We now use JustGiving to make donating as easy as possible.  

https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/wcgs  

To set up a one-off or recurring contribution, please visit our checkout page. All proceeds go 

to Wallington County Grammar School. https://checkout.justgiving.com/hsr1fhsh98  

Your generosity is not just a donation—it’s an investment in your child’s education and 

future. Together, we can ensure that the School continues to provide the highest quality 

learning experience for every student.  

Thank you for your support.  

Jamie Bean  
Headmaster 

Mark Asten  

Development Manager 

 
 
Wallington County Grammar School  

Croydon Road, Wallington, Surrey SM6 7PH  

020 8647 2235  

Wallington County Grammar School is part of the Greenshaw Learning Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee registered 
in England & Wales, company number 7633694.  

Follow us on LinkedIn and Instagram  

Visit the School website  

Donate to WCGS  

Old Walcountians Sports Clubs 
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